Ms. Barry’s Bookworm Club
Primary Grades K-2nd 
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Dear Parents & Students, 
I am so excited to kick off another year of Ms. Barry’s Bookworm Club, which will officially start on Monday, September 21st 2015. 
Each week students will be given a book bag along with a copy of a book at their independent reading level to read nightly. They are to read the book 2 times every night. First, students will read the book silently by themselves and then again out loud with a parent or guardian.  
Sometimes included in the book bag will be a simple skill related worksheet. Students will be asked to practice and complete this activity for homework that will help them review a current or previously taught skill. 
At the beginning of each week students are asked to return their book bag containing the assigned book and/or assignment. It is important that parents sign and date the attached reading log each week.

Once a student has safely returned their book to school they will receive a sticker for their sticker chart, and the class will receive a letter that spells the word BOOKWORM. Remember that EVERYBODY has to return their book in order for the class to earn a new letter. In addition to that, each child will receive a new book filled with great adventures for them to read! 
My Goals:  
· To first encourage students to enjoy the art of reading.
· To help students improve their reading oral fluency. 

· To help students show gains in reading comprehension. 

It is my belief that the more students practice reading the stronger and more confident readers they will become.


· Every time the class spells a new class word like the one above or fills up their individual sticker charts we will CELEBRATE! See the dates below.
Sticker Chart


Rewards 

Nov. 13th 
                                                     Bookworm Reading Party

Jan. 15th



Silly Slipper Day

Mar. 16h         
   

                Cookie Monster Day! 
                            


 
May 16th  
   
  

Barnes & Noble Gift Card Drawing

To help foster reading well beyond the classroom or the regular school year students who return their completed Reading log by Monday, May 16th will have their names placed into a Barnes & Noble gift card drawing. One lucky student from my class will be chosen to receive this valuable prize.  Thanks for your continued support and for working diligently with your child.
Sincerely, 

Ms. Luciann Barry

Lead E.I.P Teacher

New Prospect Elementary School

Yes, I ______________________________would like to join Ms. Barry’s Bookworm Club.
                 (Student’s Name)
I pledge that I will do my best to read my books twice every night throughout the 
school year.  I ___________________________________ acknowledge that my child is 
                                              (Parent’s Name)
signing up for great adventures in reading and learning by joining Ms. Barry’s Bookworm Club. I pledge to do my utmost best to encourage my child to read daily and achieve his/her goal this year. Please discuss this with your child and return this portion of the letter by Friday, September 18, 2015. 

